
From: TerKeurst, Charlotte
Sent: 2/20/2014 12:30:05 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Emelo, Josephine (josephine.emelo@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Mobile-Home Parks?

Hi Sid,

Yes, I’m interested in PG&E’s views on this issue, Sally can call Josie to set up a meeting.

Thanks,

Charlotte

Charlotte P. TerKeurst

Interim Chief of Staff for Commissioner Michael Picker

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-3124 office

(415) 622-5187 mobile

Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 12:19 PM 
To: TerKeurst, Charlotte 
Subject: Mobile-Home Parks?

Charlotte -

SB GT&S 0309951

mailto:josephine.emelo@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SBD4@pge.com


Hi there!

Would you be interested in speaking to PG&E about the Mobile-Home Park Proposed 
Decision? If so, I’ll have Sally set up a meeting.

Thanks!

yours,

sid

PG&E ^o^Q^'iy^^^^^^t^p^l^yJ^qePcj^p^ijout/companv/privacv/customer/

SB GT&S 0309952


